
Dear Board of Supervisors: 

 

Here are a few talking points we would like to have input on, as professional Massage Therapists on the Mendocino 

Coast.  

We, a large body of massage therapists;  feel that it is not safe going into peoples homes. We are in much better 

control of sanitization protocol if we can see people in our offices. If it does get approved for outcall, we would prefer 

not to do outcalls, as this will/can impact our ability to receive unemployment.  Also, We would like to be able to help 

write the safety protocols when we are able to reopen our massage studios, which are mostly small one person 

operations in which we have control of who and how many people enter our space. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Katrina Aschenbrenner, CMT 

Deep Roots Healing Arts 

 

Representing Mendocino Coast Massage Therapists Group 

 


